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Mansfield Township  
Board of Education  

50 Port Murray Road, Port Murray, NJ 07865  
Phone: 908-689-3212, Ext. 1186  

Fax: 908-689-9504  
Email: deangelop@mansfieldtsd.org  

Meeting Notices  
   
The Mansfield Township Board of Education hereby gives notice there will be a 
Special Board of Education meeting on January 26, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. to be held in the 
All Purpose Room located at Mansfield Elementary School, 50 Port Murray Road, 
Port Murray, NJ 07865.   The purpose of the meeting is for the Board Attorney to give 
a presentation on the New Jersey School Ethics Act.  The Board will also convene to 
closed session at the conclusion of the training for matters of personnel and attorney 
client privilege.  Action may be taken.  All are welcome to attend the BOE Meeting.   

Very truly yours,  

Paul W. DeAngelo  
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 


